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A state wide Florida Tea Party 
is being planned for May 16th, 
2009 and will be held at the 
state capitol in Tallahassee. 
Rather than being held on the 
steps of the old Capitol 
Building as the two previous 
rallies were, this rally will be 
held in Waller Park which will 
better accommodate the large 
gathering that is expected. 

Waller Park is located between 
the Supreme Court building 
and Duval Street, behind the 
new capitol building. 

The rally will begin at 12 noon and end at 1:30pm 

It is suggested that you bring your own folding chairs. 

Up to date information can be seen at http://tallytea.ning.com 

Contact Details: Ron Austin 
11289 State Road 51 
Live Oak, FL 32060 
386-688-4057 
ronaustin@windstream.net 

 


